
Library News….. Stop Press!!!!!! 
Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Please bring your completed Reading Challenge Sheet by this Friday (16th August). This is extremely important. 
The challenge officially closes next week and I need time to enter the students’ reading lists onto the computer 
system, otherwise it cannot be validated. I will be entering the data this Friday. Thanks for your co-operation. 

Book Week Parade 

The Book Parade will be on next Thursday (22nd August) at 9am in the hall. The theme for this year’s Book 
Week is “Read Across the Universe”. The children should dress in costumes that show where, in the whole 
universe, is their favourite place to read. 

Eg. If their favourite place to read is under the covers – they should wear pyjamas and bring a doona and a 
torch. They’ll need a label to carry in the parade that tells everyone where their favourite place is. An A4 sheet 
of paper will do. 

Book Fair 

The Book Fair will be held, in the library, on the same day as the parade. Children will bring home a “wish list” 
before the Book Fair so that you can send your child’s wish list in on the day with their money if you are unable 
to attend the Book Fair yourself. 

The Book Fair is open from 8:30am – 4pm. There is a selection of children’s books and adult books to choose 
from.  (We didn’t want to leave the grown-ups out.) 

Each class is scheduled during the day to visit the library and make their purchases. 

10.00-10:30  4/5M 

10:30-11.00 3C 

11:20-11:45 5 O’B 

11:45-12:10 6M 

12:10-12:35 1/2T 

Lunchtime:  Kindergarten 

2:00-2:30 2G 

2:30-3:00 1M 

Parents, you can choose to visit the library with your child’s class or, if more convenient, between 8:30-10am 
or 3:00-4:00pm. 

         


